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Media Statement
Turtle Oblonga Network Celebrate a First for Turtles
The Turtle Oblonga Rescue and Rehabilitation Network, affectionately known as TORRN, has far exceeded expectations as to the level of community interest and overall achievement during its first year of existence.
A committed group of volunteers formed TORRN following a mass rescue of over 100 turtles from a small suburban lake. As Perth residents would recall, most of the lakes along the coastal plain dried during January 2011. The initial mass exodus of Western Long Neck Turtles (Oblong Turtles) saw many deaths as a result of dehydration, starvation, road and dog trauma.
TORRN committee members have worked tirelessly for the turtles cause and were rewarded during their ‘start-up year’ when Dr Gerald Kuchling, world renowned turtle scientist, agreed to become Patron.

The group was represented at the Australian Wildlife Rehabilitation Conference in Queensland during 2012 where Ruth Haight and Dianne Hunter presented papers on the plight of turtles.

Over its short period of existence the group has been joined by nearly 100 members and as many followers via its newsletter, Facebook page and website. 

The TORRN committee is well advanced with plans to support and raise awareness of the needs of turtles during 2013. Next month members are presenting at the World Wetlands Day Conference.
Anyone with an interest in oblong turtles or urban wildlife is encouraged to help celebrate TORRN’s first birthday by accessing the group via its Facebook page or website – www.turtleoblonganetwork.org.au.
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